

From: @platformelectromobility.eu @platformelectromobility.eu>

Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 3:35 PM

To: DE LA TORRE Clara (CLIMA) < Clara.de-la-Torre@ec.europa.eu>

Cc: YORDI Beatriz (CLIMA) < Beatriz. Yordi@ec.europa.eu >; (CLIMA)

@ec.europa.eu>; @ec.europa.eu

Subject: FW: Timmermans, letter ahead of presentation of legislative proposal to increase the share of ZEV in corporate fleets

Dear Mrs de la Torre,

On behalf of the Platform for electromobility, I wish to hereby inform you about an official letter to Executive Vice President Timmermans earlier this week.

Our members, by mean of this letter, wish to inform the European Commission of our enthusiasm to discover in the European Commission's 2023 work programme the legislative proposal announced in the REPowerEU plan for binding zero-emission mandates on corporate fleet owners and operators.

A hard copy will be sent out to you via mail.

With kind regards,

+32

the Platform for electromobility





Follow us on social media

